
Welcome to Our 2024-2025 After-School Program!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to our After-School Program! We are excited to offer a safe, nurturing, and
enriching environment for your children. Our program is designed to support working
families by providing quality care and engaging activities for students from Kindergarten
through 8th grade.

Our mission is to provide a safe, nurturing atmosphere where children can exercise
individual responsibility, socially interact with peers, and participate in activities that
promote a healthy self-image and enhance their quality of life.

In order to maintain appropriate and safe supervision, enrollment for the program will
be capped at 25 students with a waiting list as needed.

Ms. Walika Wright will serve as our after-school coordinator for this school year. She is
a parent of a third-grade student here at BWA and we are excited for her to be a part of
our staff this year!

Program Details

● Days:Monday – Friday (following the school district calendar)
● Time: 3:30 PM - 6:00 PM (Monday-Thursday)

(12:00pm - 3:00 PM on Friday & early release days)
● Location: School Cafeteria
● Grades: Kindergarten – 8th grade
● Cost:

○ Non-refundable Deposit: $20
○ Regular daily rate- $10
○ $1.00 per minute fee for late-pick-ups.**

Students will receive a snack, have homework/study time, and outdoor/physical activity.
Students are expected to behave appropriately during the after-school care.

** Ms. Wright will notify parents and administration of any disciplinary concerns or
concerns with chronic late-pickups, etc. These can be ground for removal from the
program.



HOW TO ENROLL:

Enrollment is capped at 25 slots. Enrollment is on a first come-first serve basis after
admittance of staff and returning families. A wait-list will be created as needed in the
events slots open up during the year. To enroll, please call the office at 843-236-3689.
Ms. Wright will be at the open-house, stationed in the cafeteria, to collect deposits. You
may also use MYPAYMENTS PLUS to pay any school fees, including after-school fees.

Please call the school office with any questions.

Thank you and we look forward to a great year!

Dr. Sherry Pinto, Principal


